
Members of GRHS Class of ’68, 
 

It’s time!   

 

Time once again to make plans to attend the annual 

Glidden-Ralston All-School Reunion. The event will take 

place Friday, August 4, at the Lincoln Club in Glidden. 

Social hour starts at 5:00, dinner at 6:30 with a 

program following.  

 

Each year, we give special honor to the class that 

graduated 50 years before. This year, that’s the Class 

of ’67. And tradition has it that The All-School 

Reunion is planned, organized, budgeted and staged by 

the preceding class -- which this year will be the 

Class of ’66. Next year (2018), our class will be 

honored. Then guess what? Yep, our class must plan and 

organize the 2019 event honoring the class of 1969. 

We’re going to need help from all of you when that time 

comes.  

 

This letter is accompanied by a registration form. 

Please fill out and mail the registration, along with 

your check, to the address indicated on the form. The 

only way we can plan the right amount of food and keep 

the registration affordable is to have everyone pre-

register and pay by the July 1 deadline. 

 

If we can get enough ‘68ers to attend, we’ll have our 

own table at the reunion. We need about a dozen. More 

would be better! Hope to see everyone there. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


